
From: duisenville@comcast.net
To: Community Development Email
Subject: (File #SHOR17-03) Shoreline Substantial Development Permit For Maintenance Dredging "Comments"
Date: Thursday, October 19, 2017 3:29:10 PM

Concerning the Notice of Application for (File #SHOR17-03) Maintenance Dredging. 

One has learned not to assume anything with regard to Mill operation and
maintenance activities.

None the less - Our Community boarding the Mill to the NW (Tidland Heights) would
request this activity does not add to the already questionable noise levels of the
evening/night/early morning hours. (8:00 P.M. - 8:00 A.M.)

Asking the Mill to observe limited reasonable noise levels during the evening hours
has been an ongoing challenge. 

Ideally this is an activity that is scheduled for the daytime hours and will not be an
issue for anyone. 

Regards
Peter - Tidland Heights neighbor 
duisenville@comcast.net 
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From: Willemina Niosi James Hutchison
To: Community Development Email
Subject: SEPA 17-22 Georgia-Pacific Dredging
Date: Saturday, November 04, 2017 6:16:53 AM

We recently received a notice dated 10-2-17 re this proposal and have two questions:

Why did the city not also contact us mill neighbors to ask for our comments before, as well as after, making an
apparent decision of non significance?

Why would it cost $355. to file an appeal?  Most other appeals of government decisions cost nothing to file.

Thanks for your response,
Jim Hutchison
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From: Amanda Martinez
To: Community Development Email
Cc: Jorge Martinez
Subject: Shoreline Substantial Development Permit
Date: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 1:04:48 PM

Good Afternoon:
We recently received a letter regarding upcoming dredging near our property.
Please provide some additional details:
Dates of the project, complete length
Time of day the work will progress
Noises/sounds or disturbances expected
Odors/smells expected
Responses to these questions may result in additional questions.
Thank you,
Amanda and Jorge Martinez
500 NW 5th Ave
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